
860 WINTER STREET, WALTHAM,  MA 02451-1411

Join Us
AS WE CELEBRATE IN YOUR HONOR

National  
Doctors’ Day

USS Constitution Museum parking is  
available at the Nautica Parking Garage,  

88 Constitution Road, Boston.



The Massachusetts Medical Society Alliance  
invites you and your family to share in the celebration  
of National Doctors’ Day as we honor our physicians  

for their dedication and service.

Join Us
Saturday, April 4, 2020, 7:00 p.m.–9:00 p.m.

USS Constitution Museum

RSVP at alliance@mms.org

An open dinner buffet will be provided along with a guided 
tour of the museum. There is no fee to attend this event.

On March 30, 1958, a resolution commemorating Doctors’ Day was adopted 
by the United States House of Representatives. By 1990, legislation was 
introduced in the House and Senate to establish a National Doctors’ Day. 
Following overwhelming approval, President George H.W. Bush signed the 
resolution designating March 30 as National Doctors’ Day.
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